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Pupils of the Week 

7G 
Rafael— For his great teamwork in Lego 
Therapy 

7J 
Josue— For expressing how he feels and 
giving a reason why 

7L 
Kaysan— For using full sentences to ask 
questions 

8J 
Alisha— For her hard work and focus in 
Maths this week 

8R 
Rafael— For staying calm and working more 
in class 

9A 
Edie— For successfully blowing lots of 
bubbles in her sensory circuit after a verbal 
prompt 

Y9 
Phoebe— For fantastic effort with her 
presentation 

10R Tyrell— For always being so kind and polite  

10RM 
Poppy— For being more confident and 
working well in lessons 

11C 
Reggie— For excellent participation in 
lessons and sports activities 

Y11 Rizwan— For excellent exercising in PE 

12C 
Leo — For working really hard at swimming, 
sports and reading 

12L 
Tarique— For working hard in Work Skills 
and improving with his writing skills 

Y12 
Ali Ali— For completing his independent 
travel training  

13K Lilli— For being kind to her classmates 

13L 
Harry— For being a good friend outside of 
the classroom 

14R 
Stephane— For great communication and 
being independent at the gym 

14S 
Amimul— For being very active and more 
passionate to learn maths 

Stars of the Week 

Oyin 12C and Zahra 11O  

For going on their walks in the playground  

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Our Year 7 parents evening on Monday was very well attended. It’s 
great to have more events back on site. Parents were able to see 
their child’s classroom and meet their class teacher face to face. 
Our Year 11 parents evening will take place on Monday 17th 
October. This will include a presentation about our sixth form offer. 

 

Our parent group is meeting onsite on Monday 10th October. 
Please contact Don Burford through the parent group email 
address if you’d like more information; info.hpgroup@aol.com. This 
will be the group’s first onsite meeting since before COVID. We’re 
looking forward to seeing everyone! 

 

Our learning offsite was disrupted this week by the college 
lecturer’s strike. Otherwise our college link at Lewisham has made 
a positive start. Two sixth form groups attend Roots and Shoots. 
P.E. offsite has recommenced. We’re also using our fitness suite 
onsite. After school clubs are proving to be very popular. The 
school council is meeting on Tuesday 11th October.  

 

We’re still missing a number of signed home/school agreements. 
Please will you check and return them to us as soon as possible. 
Thank you for your support. 

 

The half term is going quickly! We break up on Friday 21st October.  

 

Have a good weekend, 

 

Eileen 
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Our learning offsite. 
It’s been great to get back to learning in new environments! 

At Roots and Shoots, College and the Gym, we’ve only just 

started and have already learned so much. 


